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The Step Up To Life booklet is a like a power tool. Using it well is a skill that can be developed and 
improved. This seminar will help train you in using it like a professional carpenter uses a skill saw.

Step Up To Life
TRAINING SEMINAR

Registration

What
A three-part SUTL training seminar

Why
This training will equip followers of 
Jesus to know how to help others 
move forward in their spiritual 
journey, which, is one of the best 
things we could ever do for someone.

Who
This is open to all believers, church 
leaders and all ministry leaders.  
There is limited space so sign up early.

Where
The seminar will be held at:

Step Up To Life Office
20301 Wirt Street

Elkhorn, NE

When
Three consecutive Thursday evenings

March 19, 26 and April 2
7:00pm–8:30pm

One Saturday morning
March 28

8:45am–11:45am
(entire seminar in one morning — 3 parts)

TWO Options:

Call the SUTL office 402-359-1432. Leave message if needed.
Or, register your attendance on the Step Up To Life Facebook page. Or, you can email sutlmail@aol.com.

$5 due when you attend.



  Step Up To Life Ministries
20301 Wirt Street  .  Elkhorn, NE 68022

sutlmail@aol.com  .  Phone  (402) 933-4095

MARCH
Step Up To Life Training

See front page.

APRIL
Step Up To Life Conference

Nairobi, Kenya
Lincoln will be training prison chaplains and Kenyan 
runners in the use of SUTL and also speaking in a 
maximum security prison. Pray for Jefferson Gathu, 
our champion in Kenya as he plans for this event. 
Also in April is FCA’s expo booth at the Boston 
Marathon where SUTLs will be distributed.

JUNE
FCA’s Distance Running Camp

Scottsbluff, Nebraska
Lincoln will be the evening main session speaker.

Lincoln recently had the 
opportunity to speak 
three times at the annual 
FCA-Endurance Triathlon 
camp. The talks were well 

received and Step Up To Life truths were the theme!

In Jubilee, Haiti, Step Up To Life is being taught to the 
staff at a medical clinic that is offering healing, hope 
and life to the local Haitians!

The new translation in Vietnamese is reported now 
finished! Pray for the printing and spread of this tool 
in a need country and for those distributing it.
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“First I want to Praise God for the blessings He has shown us in Honduras. Then I want to Praise God for 
SUTL. I have watched God do wonderful things in Honduras through your Step Up To Life booklets. I have 
seen people come to the Lord after they left us with the booklets in their hands, only to read the pamphlet 
later alone and then they surrender to the Lord.
I want to encourage you all that God has truly given you insight to what He wants all in the world to see and 
hear. Thank you for your obedience to Gods calling.”

–Bill Steinke
Vice President of Global Networks

SAVE THE DATE

SEPTEMBER

Banquet
Friday, September 18, 2015

Legacy Hall
Join us for an amazing evening of inspiration  
and information, not to mention great food, 

fellowship and music.

Visit Our New & Improved Website
www.stepuptolife.com


